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COMMUNICATION

COUNCIL - SEPTEMBER 28, 2022
From: JOSEPH FIERRO CW (PM) - Report No. 35, Item 3
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Cc: Michael Torres
Subject: [External] Z.22.022 - 100 treelawn
Date: September-19-22 12:42:46 PM
Good Afternoon,

I am a resident on Weaver and I would like to notify the City we do not support the proposed by law / zoning change
for this property.

The proposal changes the character of the neighbourhood. Changing the zoning would set a precedence. Large
lots with respective setbacks are the reason people chose to purchase and reside in this pocket. The current zoning
protects these interests and the character of the subdivision.

I hope the City acts on behalf of the community’s best interests.

Thank you

J. FIERRO



